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Urrea Professional Tools
Official Announcement — General Price Adjustment

San Antonio TX

Dear Valued Customers and Business Partners,

At URREA Professional Tools, we remain committed to providing the highest quality
products, supported by reliable service and long-standing relationships built on trust.

Our last general price adjustment was implemented three years ago. During this time, we
have absorbed significant increases in raw material, logistics, and production costs.
However, due to the current world market conditions, combined with the impact of
international tariffs and the broader economic situation, it has become necessary to
implement a moderate and essential price adjustment across our product lines.
This adjustment will take effect in the month of August, and will allow us to:

e Ensure a continuous supply of products that meet the quality standards you expect

from us.
e Maintain innovation and development of new solutions for our customers.
e Continue providing top-level after-sales support and commercial service.

We sincerely appreciate your understanding and loyalty throughout the years. With your
continued trust, we are confident that we will keep strengthening our business relationship
and growing together.

For any questions regarding the updated pricing, please contact your sales representative,
and or your Customer Service, who will be glad to assist you.

Sincerely,

L—/Javﬂer Carrasquel.

USA Sales Direpctor
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